Byren Johnstad
Ceramics Department
Malasprina College
900 5th Street
Manaimo, B.C.
VOR &85

Dear Byron,

I apologize for tha delay in writing to thank you for
omplimentary pM‘fIC,lP‘\_lC at the Ceramics Symposium,

I enjoyeld being there very much anld was most impressed
with the smoothness with whiah it all proceeded.: Someone
mentioned that it should taks place in Vancouver so that
more people could participate from around the province,
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Vie will sign a three year lease with the Granville Island
Trust at 9300 a month for 2200 square feet. Please let
either Diane or I know if you are going te be in Vancouver
in the near future.

By the way, Ann's slides were terrific. Tt is too hLad
that there was confusion about her coming, because I thinl
everyone would have enjoyed it., Iowever, the Ken Ferquson
film was also very good.

Thank vou,

Sinceraly,

Gail Rogoars
Exacutive Diractor



